
                                                                                                                     
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

t 01536 213100 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 

Principal: Angela Reynolds 

 

20th February 2023 
 
Re: UK University & Apprenticeship Search Fair – Friday 17th March 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am delighted to share with you, details of an upcoming school trip to the UK University and Apprenticeship Fair 
at the King Power Stadium, Leicester. This exciting and informative event will provide students with the 
opportunity to speak to a multitude of universities including Russell Group, Red Brick, Specialist, and Modern 
Universities. Students will also be able to talk to a variety of the UK’s best apprenticeship providers, HE colleges, 
specialist institutions, and student related organisations. Please note that this event takes place on the last Friday 
of our holiday, however, we strongly recommend all Year 12 students attend.     
 
To avoid overcrowding, the event organisers have given Corby Technical School a two-hour time slot between 
9.30am and 11.30am. We will depart from school at 8.15am, students must arrive at school by 8.00am at the very 
latest.  We will travel back to school at approximately 12.45pm. The full cost of the coach travel to and from 
Leicester will be covered by Corby Technical School and the event itself is free to attend. 
 
Students will all need to register online prior to the event and time will be set aside during morning registration to 
complete this process. Your will also need to give your consent via your child’s Wisepay account. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me via enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org if you have any questions. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Mr A Hallas 
Head of Sixth Form 
Corby Technical School 
 

 

mailto:enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org

